
Baby Room Autumn Newsletter  

Welcome to our autumn newsletter firstly I’d like to say how well our new 

babies have settled in, learning the routine and building lovely bonds with the 

staff and other children. In the months to come we will see a few more babies 

starting as well as some leaving us to go to tweenies. 

 As the weather is 

changing can you make 

sure your child has 

suitable clothing, spare 

warm clothes, all in 

ones, coats and wellies. 

Upcoming events: 

Halloween- 31st October 

Bonfire night-  5th November 

Remembrance day- 11th 

November 

Diwalli- 12th November 

Parents evening- 22nd November 

 

The children absolutely love our 

new furniture and toys. It has 

given them new opportunities to 

adapt their play and  help them 

physically by using the ramp. 

Could I ask if your child 

is not in the next day to 

take their bag home as 

we have limited pegs 

and more children who 

have started. 

The children have really 

been enjoying the garden 

recently, using natural 

resources to create play. 

They have especially liked, 

bug hunts. 


